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on t he

Green
MOREON CAPTIONING 

A videotape of the FCC's April 1979 
meeting on captioning for the hearing 
impaired will be shown this August 29, 
in room856, 1919 M Street, N.W. 

The four-hour videotape includes a 
briefing on plans for closed captioning 
of TV programs and a panel discussion 
among representatives of the broadcast 
industry, the Pubiic Broadcasting Service 
and the Federal Government. These video­
tapes contain closed captioning and sign 
language inserts for the benefit of the 
hearing impaired. 

Anyone interested in viewing the 
tapes should contact Joy Powell of the 
FCC's Washington district office of the 
Field Operations Bureau, which arranged 
the screening, by calling 436-7591. 
Reservations should be made no later 
than August 17. Arrangements can also 
be made through the FCC's Consumer
Assistance Office TTY phone, 632-6999 
or 254-9292. 

Copies of these tapes rnay be taken 
out on loan or viewed at various field 
offices. For additional information 
conatact Jon Crowe, 634-1940. 

SUMMER DAY CAMP COMESTO A CLOSE!
August 10 will be the last day of 

this year's Summer Camp which served 
the children of Gallaudet faculty and 
staff. On Thursday, August 9, the 
Summer Day Camp will go on an all day 
field trip to Pohick Regional Park 
from 9:15 a.rn. to 4:00 p.rn. All children 
MUST be at the Day Camp by 9:00 a.rn. 
The Center will not be open for those 
children who do not go on the August 9th 
trip. 
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YOSEMITE's TTY IS ON HOID 
In a previous issue we announced that 

Yosemite National Park would be offering 
a TTY phone line for deaf visitors. Due 
to a shipping delay, their TTY will be 
installed later than expected. The new 
TTY was slated to arrive on July 23. 
If you have tried calling and were dis­
appointed, please try again, the line 
should now be ready for visitors. Their 
TTY number is 209-372-4726. 

FALL COURSES OFFERED THROUGH AGRICULTURE 
DEPARTMENT 

The Graduate School, U.S. Department 
of Agriculture's schedule of "1979 Fall 
Quarter Courses" is now available. The 
schedule lists hundreds of inexpensive 
job-related and leisure courses open to 
all interested adults. 

Day, evening and correspondence courses 
cover such subjects as accounting, management,
secretarial skills, comuter sciences, 
writing skills, graphic arts, para-legalism, 
journalism, photography and others. 

New courses include the Senior Financial 
Management Seminar; African Art and the 
Rites of Passage; Quality of Working Life: 
Lifestyles and Values in the Workplace;
Fundamentals of Solar Heating; Advanced 
Management and Accounting Controls; and 
others. 

Also included in the schedule of 
classes is a mail registration fo:rm. 
Persons may register by mail now through 
September 1. In-person registration at 
the Department of Agriculture will be held 
on September 19 - 22. 

Completedetails are given in the 
schedule. To receive a copy call 447-4419. 



POSITIONS AVAILABLE 
SECRETARY POSITIONS: 
1. Counseling 
2. Office of the Dean/KOES 
3. Fiscal Services/KOES 
4. Alumni/Public Relations 
5. Co-CUrricular/KDES 
6. Pre-College Programs 
7. NCLD 
8. Division of Education/MSSD 
9. Student & Family Services/KOES 

10. General Undergraduate/Prep Studies 
11. Counseling & Placement 
12. Continuing Education 
13. Division of Instruction/MSSD 
14. Clinical & Support Services 
SECRETARY/RECEPTIONIST: Personnel 
PARKING LOTATTENDANT: Transportation 
CUS'IDDIAN/NIGHT: PP-Custodial Services 
MECHANIC/GROUNDS: PP-Grounds 
APPRENTICE ENGINEER: PP-Utilities Services 
CARPENTER I: PP-Building Maintenance 
MECHANIC-SMALL EQUIPMENT: PP-Building 

Maintenance 
FIRST CLASS ENGINEER: PP-central Utilities 
CLASSROOM AIDES: MSSD 
RESERVATION & INVENTORY SPECIALIST: 

Residence Halls 
ELECTRONICS TECHNICIAN: College Educational 

Resources 
INTERPRETER: Demonstration Programs 
PRACTICUM SUPERVISOR: Sign language Programs 
ADULT BASIC EDUCATION SPECIALIST: College 

for Continuing Education 
ASSISTANT LIBRARIAN/ TESTING: Library 
CAREER COUNSEIDR: Counseling & Placement 
ASSISTANT DIRECTOR: Counseling & Placement 
STAFF PSYCHOLOGIST: Counseling & Placement 
RESEARCH SPECIALIST: ODS 
EPOC COORDINATOR: EPOC 
BIO-TECHNICALASSISTANT: Biology 
ASSISTANT: Biology 
MSSD POSITIONS: 
1. HomeEconomics Teacher 
2. Mathematics Teacher 
3. Science Teacher 
4. Counselor 
5. Social Studies Teacher 

ON THE GREEN is published each week by the 
Office of Alumni and Public Relations for 
the faculty and staff of Gallaudet College. 

A NOTE FROM TRAVELWORID 
In a recent meeting, our Travelworld 

representative and Gallaudet policy-makers 
from accounting and contracts agreed to 
continue to permit staff and students to 
use the College Hall pick-up system for 
personal travel. At this time, travel 
order numbers distinguish business travel, 
which is paid for by the College, £ran 
personal travel, paid for by the individual. 
We emphasize, however, that this distinction 
must be made along with the reservation to 
avoid confusion. Simply give the travel 
order number, or say personal travel and 
everything else will be handled by Travel­
world and accounting. They're so sharp in 
Room 8 that even if you don't tell them 
"personal," they'll catch you anyway! So 
make it easier for all of us by giving us 
all the necessary information. Happy 
traveling! 

DEPUTY OOSS SAYS: 
Report all lost keys 

to the campus police immediately.
#637-Voice 
#333-TTY 

AMONG OURSELVES 
--Patricia Potter recently addressed the 
Annual Conference of the Council of Engi­
neering and Scientific Society Executives. 
The topic was the impact of federal legis­
lation on the administration of non-profit 
organizations. 
--William Stokoe, James Woodward, Charlotte 
Baker and Susan De Santis of the Linguistics 
Research Laboratory will give presentations 
at a NATO Advanced Study Institute to be 
held in Copenhagen, Denmark August 21-30. 
Fifty-eight individuals from the U.S., Great 
Britain, France, Belgium, SWitzerland, Canada, 
Norway, Italy, Gennany and the Netherlands 
will participate. The aim of the institute 
is to bring together scholars now involved 
in sign language research with those 
researchers interested in obtaining knowledge 
of the present and future directions of sign 
language research. 
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